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MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

 
The Regular Meeting of  

the Board of Directors for the  
Regional Transportation Authority of Central Oklahoma 

scheduled for Wednesday, January 19, 2022, at 2:30 P.M.,  
at the Arts District Parking Garage,  

431 West Main Street, Suite B, Oklahoma City, OK 73102  
has been CANCELED. 

 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact  
Heather Padjen, at 405-297-2484, or e-mail:  heather.padjen@okc.gov 

 


